Report No. 25/11

National Park Authority
REPORT OF MONITORING OFFICER

SUBJECT:

COMPLAINTS ABOUT PROCEDURE (AND OTHERS) OF THE BETTWS NEWYDD PLANNING APPLICATIONS AND SUBSEQUENT APPEAL
Purpose of Report

To respond to the complaints raised by Newport Town Council, the Bettws Newydd Opposition Group (BNOG) as set out in its letter of 20 November 2010 and subsequently clarified in letter of 28 December 2010, and other members of the public;  to address any issues that arise following the Inspector’s decision to allow the appeal;  to identify points on which the Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Authority could learn lessons and put in place administrative or other processes which could assist in providing a robust planning service in the longer term.

For further information, please contact the Author: Mr John Parsons
Consultees:

Background information

Original complaint by BNOG dated:

Monitoring Officer’s report into original report dated:

Inspector’s appeal decision letter:
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